
16  days  left  for  voters
living  outside  BiH  to
register

The High Representative and EU Special Representative would
like to remind all citizens of Bosnia and Herzegovina living
abroad that the 19th July 2010 is the last valid day for
active voter registration of citizens who live outside of
Bosnia  and  Herzegovina.  As  a  reminder,  for  those  living
outside Bosnia and Herzegovina, the voter registration process
is active, which means that citizens need to actively register
every time that elections are held.

The  Central  Election  Commission  is  conducting  a  voter
information campaign on how to register. For all relevant
information BIH citizens should check the The Central Election
Commission’s website: www.izbori.ba or +387 33 251 331 and
+387 33 251 332.
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